
Pleasant View R-VI School Board 
Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, July 12, 2022 
6:00 pm  

 

A regular session board meeting of the Pleasant View R-VI School was held on Tuesday, July 12, 
2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the 6th-8th grade ELA room.  Board members present were President 
Danny Westcott, Vice President Damien Little, Treasurer Jack Bethards, Secretary Brenda 
Allnutt and members Jennifer Belvel, Laurie Frisbie, Tim Miller and Ben Thomas.  
Superintendent Rebecca Steinhoff was also present.   
 
The regular session board meeting was called to order by President Danny Westcott at 6:04 
p.m. 
 
Consent Items: (agenda, minutes, financial statement and bills) 
A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Laurie Frisbie to approve the consent 
items.  Motion carried 7-0. 
 
Open Forum: 
     Public Comments: 
 Avery McCauslin, Jean Dustman, and Steve Hudson made formal comments in regard to 
the school district and a proposed tax levy.   
  
     Employee Comments: 
 No formal comments were made.   
            
Old Business: 

A.  An update was given on several school improvements.  The new ceiling in the kitchen 
is up, but still waiting on the wiring to be done.   Bathroom stalls have been installed 
with just a few finishing touches needed.  The new door to the new addition has been 
installed.   An update on the clear coating for the outside of the  3rd-5th grade wing was 
given.  A quote from First Onsite should be received by next week with it to fall under 
the first insurance claim for water damage.   

 
New Business: 

A.  Discussion was held on the Teacher Baseline Salary Grant and Career Ladder Proposal 
with no action taken.   
B.  A motion was made by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller to approve a bid 
from North Mo Satellite   from Bethany for the installation of video cameras inside and 
outside the building.   The bid was for $8,879.70 with installation to hopefully be 
completed before the beginning of the school year.  Motion carried 7-0.   



C.  Discussion was held on the installation of downspouts on the building with no action 
taken.    
D.  A motion as made by Damien Little and seconded by Jack Bethards to declare items as 
surplus property.  Motion carried 7-0.   
   
  

Superintendent’s Report:  
Future Dates of Importance of Importance were given.   
August 9th- August Board Meeting and Tax Hearing – 6:00 pm  
August 23rd- Open house at 6:00 pm  
August 25th- First Day of School  

 
    

Motion to adjourn to closed session was made at 7:24 pm by Damien Little and seconded by 
Laurie Frisbie.  Motion carried 7-0.   
 
Motion was made at 8:33 by Ben Thomas and seconded by Damien Little to adjourn the 
meeting.  Motion carried 7-0.   
                                                                                                                                                                  

 
                           

 
 
 
 
 
 


